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STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ENTERPRISE SERVICES

1500 Jeffersan Street SE, Olympia, WA 98501

May 23, 2016

Angela Ledford

Aluma Tower Company, Inc.
1639 Old Dixie Hwy

Vero Beach, FL 32960

Dear Ms. Ledford:

Congratulations. Aluma Tower Company, Inc. has been selected for award on State of Washington/NASPO
ValuePoint Contract 05715 for Public Safety Communications Support Equipment. We look forward to
working with you.

Your company has been awarded a contract in the following category/subcategory:

1) Towers, Deployable/Temporary

The effective date of Contract 05715 is the date of last signature on the Authorized Offer and Contract Sigﬁature
page of the contract document. You will be contacted when the contract takes effect.

As a vendor on this contract, you agree to compete for business and offer contract terms and pricing to cities and
counties, institutions of higher education, special districts and other political subdivisions, as well as state agencies
nationwide.

As part of the contract, your firm must also submit quarterly sales reports and pay administrative fee as instructed
in NASPO ValuePoint Terms.

If you have any questions about this requirement or other contract matters, feel free to contact me at (360) 407-
9411. | look forward to working with you.

Neva Peckham, Contract Coordinator
State of Washington, Department of Enterprise Services

cc: Contract File
NASPO ValuePoint



